
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 Notice is hereby given that there will be an Executive Session of the Board 
 of Directors of Wahkiakum School District No. 200, beginning at 5:30 pm 

on Wednesday, May 29, 2024 for the purpose of Personnel Review.  The 
Executive Session is expected to last 15 minutes.  The Executive Session is not 
open to the public.  The meeting will be held in the High School Auxiliary 
Building Room 225 in Cathlamet, WA.  The regular school board meeting is 
scheduled for June 18, 2024. 
 
 

 
  __________________________ 
 Brent Freeman 
 Secretary to the Board of Directors 
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